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18th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Books 2 Africa 

 

We are asking all our families to have a look around the home to find any reading books 

that your child/ren no longer use (in good condition) to donate to Books2Africa. 

Books2Africa is a UK charity that collects and sends donated books to increase the quality 

of education in Africa by helping individuals and communities to access, read, and enjoy 

books, and to extend the life and impact of books by decreasing book waste and increasing 

book ‘readcycling’.  This fantastic charity sends over 1 million books annually and by joining 

their Book Club we can help with this. You can find more information about this charity 

following the link below. 

 

https://books2africa.org/  

 

This is also an opportunity for us to explore global issues and look at the importance of 

literacy and the challenges some children face around the world. It is part of our continuing 

work to help achieve the UNICEF Sustainable Development Goals: SDG 4 Quality 

Education. 

 

We will be collecting your book donations on Monday 23rd November 2020. There will be 

plastic containers by the school gates at drop off and collection times, please do not bring 

in books before this date. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Paul Hooper 

Head Teacher 

 

https://books2africa.org/

